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Mr. George Edward Beatty, Jr.
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Dear Mr. Beatty:

This is in response to your letter of April 25, 1984 to
Commissioner Victor Gilinsky in favor of the licensing of the
Shoreham Nuclear Power Station.

The Shoreham proceeding is not now before the Commissionere for
adjudication on the merits. Rather, various panels of the
Atomic Safety and Licensing Board have various aspects of
LILCO's operating license application before them in formal
hearings. An order regarding the proceeding before one of
these panels on LILCO's request for a low power (5% of rated
power) license is enclosed. Should favorable licensing deci-
sions be made, no license can be issued in this case without
Commission approval.

I trust this information and the enclosed order are of interest
to you. In accordance with standard practice your letter and
this reply are being served on the parties to the Shoreham
proceeding.

Sincerely,

' w||
_

~
Martin G. Malsch
Deputy General Counsel

Enclosure:
Order (CLI-84-8), 5/16/84
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